
Project Update: December 2019 
 
Dr Diego Paez-Rosas, a project collaborator and my lab work supervisor, will be 
travelling to California UC Davis in December to complete the final analysis on the 
shark biopsy samples. Hopefully, we'll have final results on these analyses by the end 
of this year or beginning of Jan.  
 
I am sending an activity report for the Galapagos National Park that includes 
preliminary project results and conservation recommendations from this project to 
improve the management of the Galapagos Islands.  
 
This technical report has already been sent to the Galapagos National Park 
Directorate. 


